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County Road 23 Closure August 22 to September 30 
(Between County Roads 86A and 87B)  

 
(Woodland, CA) – Due to road reconstruction, County Road 23 between County Road 86A and County 
Road 87B will be closed to through traffic beginning at 6:00 a.m. August 22 through September 30.  
Detour signs will direct motorists to alternate routes.   
 
The existing road will be widened along the shoulders from about 20 feet to 31 feet of pavement.  In 
addition, existing failing culverts will be replaced and roadside drainage ditches will be improved.  
 
Federal High Risk Rural Road Program (HRRP) funds and state Proposition 1B funds will be used to 
pay for the project.  Construction costs are approximately $385,000.  The low bid contractor is Freddi’s 
Grading & Paving from Sheridan, California. 
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